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Research opportunities at the tenth Undergraduate Research Conference
At the tenth Undergraduate Research Conference, the medical and pharmacy students of the Medical School and the Faculty of Pharmacy of the UP had the opportunity to choose from a variety of research topics. The event was organized to inform students about the opportunities for research projects in the various institutes and clinics and to encourage students to start their research work as early as possible. The results of individual research can provide an excellent basis for both a successful medical and pharmacy thesis and effective postgraduate (PhD) work. The Hungarian Admissions and Student Services Office organized the exchange on behalf of the Scientific Student Council.
